
 
 
From: BCOE Advising <bcoeadvising@engr.ucr.edu>  
Sent: Thursday, October 20, 2022 10:17 AM 
Subject: **winter 2023 registration preparation message SIT 10.20.2022 
Importance: High 
 

Below is the first step in registration preparation for winter 2023.  See the steps and reply to 
this message if you have questions. Include your full name and student id number in your reply. 
 

1. Read this email 
2. Start planning the courses you think you will take in winter 2023 and beyond 
3. View your registration notices and holds in R’Web Student Profile 
4. Put your registration ticket time on your calendar and clear holds 
5. Watch for an additional email from me checking your change of major status and/or 

giving additional registration instructions 
6. If you have questions 

A. Email me: Contact my Advisor | Engineering Student Affairs (ucr.edu) 
B. Schedule a meeting with me: MCEN 1st & 2nd year + SIT advisor meeting schedule 
 

 
2023 WINTER QUARTER REGISTRATION INFORMATION 

 
The Schedule of Classes for the 2023 Winter Quarter opens Thursday, October 20: 
www.classes.ucr.edu. 
  
View your Registration Time Ticket beginning October 25 in R’Web Student Profile by clicking 
Registration Notices. The time ticket is NOT a meeting with a BCOE Academic Advisor. It is the 
earliest time you can register for classes through R’Web Registration. 
  
2023 Winter Quarter registration starts October 31.  
See this link for registration instructions:  

https://registrar.ucr.edu/registering 

  
Find registration holds by clicking the Holds section in R’Web Student Profile to the right of 
Registration Notices. Please follow-up with the appropriate office(s) to clear holds before your 
registration ticket time. See your campus R’Mail for details about BCOE initiated holds. 
BCOE holds might include: 

 Academic Advising Milestones 

 Academic Probation 

 Change of Major 

 Faculty Advising 

 First Year Experience 

mailto:bcoeadvising@engr.ucr.edu
https://student.engr.ucr.edu/contact-my-advisor#email_my_advisor
https://calendar.app.google/ULay4QznBGmsTCAg9
http://www.classes.ucr.edu/
https://registrar.ucr.edu/registering


 Mandatory Dean’s Orientation Make-up 

 Meet with your Advisor 
  
The University limits students in good standing to 17 units from Oct 31 – Nov 22 
Students on Academic Probation have a maximum of 13 units (or 3 courses). 
The unit maximum for BCOE students in Good Academic Standing increases to 18 on Dec 7. 
  
If you have questions related to registration, use this link to contact a BCOE academic advisor. 
Contact my Advisor | Engineering Student Affairs (ucr.edu) 
Include your full name and student id number in the body of the message.  
 
By Monday, Oct 24, see the link below for registration tips for all students and additional 
registration related information for the specific populations listed. *Weekly Advising Message | 
Engineering Student Affairs (ucr.edu) 
 

 BCOE Engineering First Year Learning Community Students 

 Engineering Undeclared, Engineering Prep, and Pre-Engineering students 

 BCOE students interested in changing their major 

 New and continuing BCOE transfer students 

 Recent change of majors into BCOE 

 

Tara Brown. 
Assistant Director, BS + MS & Learning Community Coordinator 
Academic Advisor MCEN FR & SO & Students in Transition 
BCOE Office of Undergraduate Student Academic Affairs 
310 Skye Hall 
University of California, Riverside 
tbrown@engr.ucr.edu 
BCOE-Building a Community Of Engineers 
tarab@ucr.edu on Zoom or Google Chat 
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